
Eric Stoddard

From: Earle Giles <egiles@tetoncountyfire.com>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 8:05 AM

To: Eric Stoddard

Subject: Re: Rolling Stone Acres Subdivision Fire Pond 

Eric, 

The fire pond review is approved as drawn. 

Thank you, 

 

Earle Giles, III  

Deputy Fire Chief  

Fire Marshal  

Teton County Fire Protection District  

egiles@tetoncountyfire.com  

tetoncountyfire.com  

p: 208.715.5201  

f:  208.936.7014  

  

From: Eric Stoddard <estoddard@civilize.design> 

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 3:33 PM 

To: Earle Giles <egiles@tetoncountyfire.com> 

Subject: Rolling Stone Acres Subdivision Fire Pond  

  

Good Afternoon, Earle, 

  

I am seeking approval for a four-lot subdivision called Rolling Stone Acres, located off E 4500 S and 

adjacent to the new four-lot Bertin Ranch subdivision. Attached are the drawings detailing the proposed 

fire suppression setup, which includes a fire pond equipped with a dry hydrant, as well as plans for a 

domestic exemption well to supply water to the fire pond. Please let me know if you have any questions 

or concerns. 

  

Thanks, 

     Eric A. Stoddard 

  

Eric A. Stoddard, Ph.D., E.I. 
  

         
Principal Engineer  
Phone: (208) 206-6653  
Email: estoddard@civilize.design 
350 N 2nd East, Rexburg, ID 83440  
www.civilize.design 
  

        
  

  

  

  
  
  


